
 

 

№:            CAMF4-2020-007 
Date:   April 27, 2020 
Subject: COTA Update 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Based on the feedback we received in our survey and the latest extension of travel restrictions, we have 
decided we cannot hold our scheduled event at COTA on June 5-7. 
 
The window for preparation and arrival would be too small for international teams and drivers, as well 
as those who reside in states with extended stay-at-home orders. 
 
We are currently looking at available dates later in June and early July prior to our next scheduled event 
at VIR. As these details become confirmed, we will update you.  
 
We appreciate your support as we navigate these changing conditions.  
 
Please continue to stay safe and take care.  
 
Sincerely, 
SCCA Pro Racing- Dan, Sydney, Amy, Hannah, Scott & Buddy 
 


